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Dear Alumnus:

By the time you receive this Alumni Newsletter, the third issue of the Cedar- 
ville College Bulletin should be in your hands. We have tried through this Bulletin 
to present an over-all picture of our alumni, their work, and the activities in which 
they are now engaged. This section will be used for general alumni news, and the 
newsletter for information pertinent only to the alumni.

Primarily, this news was taken from answers to questionnaires returned from 
you and compiled and edited into news form. College officials graciously offered 
us this space for alumni news without charge for which we are grateful. Over the 
year much can be printed regarding the approximately five hundred persons engaged 
in various activities throughout the United States and several foreign countries.

Will you then keep us posted about your activities, births, marriages, changes 
of address, successes and promotions in your endeavors? You certainly enjoy read­
ing about others. They, too, are pleased to hear what their classmates are doing.

Pictures, too, are needed! Space, of course, is limited, but one picture is 
worth a thousand words. Therefore if you have pictures ideal for publication, mail 
them to the Alumni Secretary with your name, address, and information. Then we 
will attempt to use them during the year.

I will be writing to some persons individually also for alumni news and 
pictures.
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1964- 1965 1965-1966

Dues Gifts Total Gifts

October 9-31 $ 20.00 $ 50.00 $ 70.00 $124.00
November 6. 00 6. 00 46. 80
December 35. 00 521.00 556. 00 72. 50
J anuary 1-20 40. 00 125. 00 165.00 53. 00

Totals $101.00 $696.00 $797.00 $296. 30

"During the period of October 9, 1965, through January 20, 1966, n Mr. Chaffe 
states, "$296. 30 was given by 33 contributors. Out of 40 who committed them­
selves at the alumni business meeting (at Homecoming) to give $1 or more each 
month or the equivalent annually, 11 have responded. "



February 1966

"The only real happiness in this world derives from doing something for 
others--whether for a particular person or for a purpose which will aid many 
people. Even then, it must be done of your own free will to produce full 
gratification. There is no real satisfaction in giving merely to get a tax 
reduction, or because someone hounded you to do so. Don't deny yourself the 
pleasure of giving because you want to. " ---copied.

Note: While the most important financial effort by our alumni this year 
is the campaign for payment of the film "Higher than Higher Education, " many 
will want to participate additionally in the library campaign. This building will 
be another jewel on our campus and a powerful influence on our rapidly growing 
educational program.

When you do give in this manner or through envelopes supplied by the 
college, will you mark it clearly "ALUMNI" so we will have a better perspective 
of alumni donations ?

We look forward to hearing that you can help with our film project, which, 
it is hoped, will be completed this spring.

James R. Johnson

Alumni Secretary
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